COPY.
Elopd's Register of Shipping,

21, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

Enclosure. 11th November, 1925.

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 5th instant
in reply to mine of the 3rd instant regarding the
fees charged for the survey of the mechinery of the
Motorship "GRIPSHOLM", and note your explanation of the
charges made by you in this instance.

In reply I have to say that if, as is concluded
to be the case, Messrs. Burmeister & Wain, did not contract
to carry out the work of installing the Machinery on board
the vessel, the course adopted by you in charging 4/5ths
of the total fees is in order, and the Society's Surveyors
at Newcastle are being instructed accordingly.

For your information I enclose a copy of a
letter I have to=day addressed to the Newcastle Surveyore
on the subject. I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,
The Burveyors,

COPENHAGEN ,
Assistant to the Seecretary.
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